
Total number of parcels 
distributed in 2023

1709

Total number of people fed 4741

Adults 2669

Children 2072

The number of food parcels we provided last year remains roughly double the number we provided pre-covid, & 
whilst the number of parcels remained relatively similar to 2022, we saw a huge increase in the December period

There are nearly 200 agencies that refer clients to the food bank, Guildford Borough Council 
are top referring agency this year submitting 435 referrals

Thank you for your support in 2023

On behalf of all of our clients we 
want to say a huge thank you for 
the support that you give to the 
North Guildford Food Bank. Without 
our loyal supporters and  volunteers 
we could not provide the support 
we do.



December Statistics 2023

Over the December period we saw a 
large increase in the number of clients 
in comparison to 2022. Whilst 
Christmas is always an expensive time 
of year, we also believe the higher 
volume of clients may have been due 
to the increase in cost of living and the 
rise in energy prices.

Thanks so much 
again for all of your 
support, we couldn’t 
do it all without you!


